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President's Message
Paul Dotti, Arcola Country Club

Well the summer is upon us and I think I 
watered more in March and April than I did in
May and June. Unfortunately our second attempt 
for a May meeting at Forest Hill Field Club was washed out 
for the second straight year. At least this year we made it 
to lunch and Frank Tichenor said he may actually torture 
himself again next year and try again. But I want to thank 
him for his hard work two years in a row and nobody even 
got to put a tee in the ground and enjoy his golf course. The 
new GCSAA Northeast Field Rep Kevin Doyle joined us 
and gave us updates on what is happening in Kansas and 
how we can get more out of our membership. Kevin will 
be a very valuable resource to our association. Also, we 
invited Board members from the NJSGA to be our guests at 
the May meeting. One of our goals is to create stronger 
relationships with allied associations that can benefit all of 
us in the future. At the May meeting, our recently proposed 
bylaw change passed easily and now our Board will only 
have 1 director from each district and that will allow 
interested candidates to run from anywhere in the state 
compared to candidates running from a specific district 
when a vacancy occurs.

Also in May, Hamilton Farms and Seaview both hosted 
LPGA events and the courses looked great on television. 
On a sadder note, Jim McNally passed away after a long 
battle with cancer. Jim served many years on our Board 
and recently stepped down as our GCSAA Delegate. He 
also spent a great deal of time getting our finances in order 
as Treasurer and we are very thankful for his hard work and 
dedication.

What is in store for the golf industry in the coming months? 
At times, the economy is showing some signs of 
improvement and at least some contractors and vendors are 
saying they are seeing increased orders for products and 
services which is hopefully a good sign of things to come 
for golf. Many clubs are continuing to struggle with 
membership numbers and this is a problem that goes 
beyond the economy and relates to more supply vs demand 
and time constraints we all have with our busy lives. The 
focus in golf right now is to make rounds shorter and 
making clubs more family friendly. It is said that clubs 
should focus on attracting women and juniors, something 
that was unheard of 15-20 years ago. As Superintendents, 
we are getting creative in how to get more out of our 
budgets while not sacrificing quality and the same is true in 
the clubhouse; everyone is trying different things to keep 
their current members and attract prospective members.

One way or another, golf will persevere as it has for 
decades through many economic downturns but it will have 
a different complexion than it did 15-20 years ago. The 
coming months will also be a barometer for Tiger Woods. 
At times he shows brilliance and other times he is ordinary. 
Amazing to think how he dominated the game and 
overnight he lost it. It is good for golf when Tiger is on his 
game but then again it is great to see these young guys 
giving him a run for his money.

While we all hunker down for the summer months, keep in 
mind we have our district tournaments in August and our 
Championship in September at Canoe Brook. Hope you all 
have a good summer.

From Your Exec Director
Cece Peabody, MAT, CMP 
Executive Director

Generosity fosters generosity.

The members of the New Jersey Chapter of GCSA (you) more 
than prove that statement. When asked to step up and 
volunteer, or attend an event, or give to a cause, you do it and 
do it willingly.

There are members who want to be part of the board of 
directors -- that takes time and commitment to attend monthly 
meetings and help in the direction and initiatives of the chapter; 
there are members who want to host an event at their course -­
that takes time to do the planning of price-conscious golf and 
food with their course; and there are members who work for 
the good of the association on legislative issues by attending 
meetings with NJGIC and representing our chapter as well as 
sharing the latest laws being reviewed in the state; there are 
also members who show up at every event and work at the 
registration booth, or take photos of the day, or sell tickets, or 
do any number of ‘to dos'.

It is an honor to be part of such a great group of humans who 
give constantly and consistently. And it is good to know that if 
ever you are the one in need, that you will have the help you 
need.

An unsung hero is a role model whose generous acts of 
compassion, strength, selflessness, perseverance and, quite 
possibly, sacrifice, make a profound and positive difference on 
the course of history.

Thanks to all the unsung heros of our chapter.

Our lives are not determined by what happens to us but by how 
we react to what happens, not by what life brings to us, but by 
the attitude we bring to life. A positive attitude causes a chain 
reaction of positive thoughts, events, and outcomes. It is a 
catalyst, a spark that creates extraordinary results.

-- Anonymous



Annual GCSANJ/PAGCS Joint Meeting Brings Old 
Friends Together April 19, 2012

by Shaun Barry

The annual joint meeting between the GCSANJ and 
the PAGCS was not always annual. Every year the 
Philly Association made Atlantic City CC the start of 

their meeting season. They chose this location because it 
offered them a better chance of getting warmer and drier 
weather and in most years a course that was firmer and 
faster than anything on the other side of the Delaware River. 
I am not sure if the lure of Atlantic City figured in on the 
final decision for a location but I know this meeting was 
being held there as far back as the late seventies. At some 
time during the early years an invitation was extended to the 
GCSANJ to join in on the fun. It was readily accepted and 
it gave members from each association the chance to meet 
their neighbors. It was a really nice opportunity and there 
are many great and long-lasting friendships that have 
emerged from these gatherings.

Without any mandate to formalize a joint meeting, many 
years produced schedules from the two associations that 
had April meetings that were in conflict. It never was an 
attempt not to have a joint meeting but rather just a simple 
lack of communication between the groups. Each group 
picked an April site and date only to find out that it was 
often competing with the other association's schedule.

Through the years the PAGCS and GCSANJ started to 
make this meeting a priority to start the season. Added to 
that change came the offer of support from Turf Equipment 
& Supply Company. They were working very hard on both 
sides of the river and they wanted to do something special 
to say thanks for the great support they were receiving. Lou 
Bosco suggested the idea of a real competition between the 
two associations. We had been playing for “Bragging 
Rights” and he thought this meeting needed something 
more. These conversations led to what now is called “ The 
Friendly War At The Shore.” Lou spoke to the new owners 
of the company and they immediately wanted to help. They 
decided that a traveling trophy would be a nice addition. 
The president of the association that won the match would 
get to keep the trophy for the whole year. Lots of names for 
the trophy were discussed but soon everyone settled on 
“The Challenge Cup” In addition to purchasing the cup, 
Turf Equipment & Supply Co wrote a very large check to 
be the Meeting Sponsor. As of 2012 their 5 year total 
support has reached $6,000 and they have indicated that this 
sponsorship will continue. In lean years like this one, that 
money has really helped in every facet of our meeting. Our 
thanks go out to everyone who is responsible for keeping 
this tradition alive.

With most of the courses in the AC area being members of 
GCSANJ, it has become easier for us to find a site and a 
date but every other year the meeting is hosted by the other 
association. This year it was our turn to host. Steve Craig 
immediately expressed a strong interest in having this 
meeting. Wendell Beakley once again got the ball rolling 
and together we met with Barry Shewalter who listened to 
our needs and within days a contract was ready for us to 
review. A couple changes later and we were ready to go 
and it was still November 2011. What a nice feeling to have 
things settled so far in advance. Having had our 
Championship here in 2004 we also knew this was going to 
be a great choice because it is a wonderful course.

DRYJECT came to us with a request. Could they have a 
demonstration at this meeting to show what their new 
machines could do? It was discussed at the executive level 
and was only ok if Turf Equipment was ok with it. Wendell 
spoke to Lou and it was decided that there was no conflict 
because this was a service and not a machine that competed 
with Turf Equipment's line of equipment. It was an early 
morning demo so most of the field would actually miss the 
machine working but it was hoped that people would see 
the results and express some interest. With so much going 
on that day we thought that only a few people would 
inquire and that is what happened. Hopefully people did 
take away some interest and have called to discuss what 
they saw. It was still very good to have a demo and it is 
something that we will consider at future meetings.

Registration tables for the event were set-up to capture 
attendees as they entered the clubhouse with a team from 
each association working their table. The amazing good 
weather our state had been experiencing since January 
continued and was the main reason why attendance was 
down over previous years. The opportunity to get so many 
things done on the course was too appealing for many 
people to ignore and with smaller crews their presence was 
needed. We had over 90 people attend this meeting but last 
year we had 123. The lower number of golfers however 
made the day move quickly. Cece and Kevin Driscoll were 
assisted by Phil O'Brien and Ed Potosnak checking in the 
GCSANJ folks and they sold 50/50 tickets to both groups. 
Kristen Liebsch, Jay Parisien, Greg Hufner and Rob Nolek 
handled the PAGCS members.

Our education was presented by Kris and Steve Shreiner. 
They spoke about tree management in the PA & NJ area 
but especially what issues need to be addressed in the

...continued on page 6



Joint Meeting...continued from page 5

Spring. These gentlemen have their own tree care company 
and are big supporters of both associations but their 
presentation was strictly educational. Everyone in the 
room learned a lot and will hopefully take that back to 
their courses. As soon as Kris and Steve were finished 
everyone moved quickly into the line for lunch. As has 
been the case recently, Fisher & Son has sponsored lunch 
for our meetings. Many thanks to Rob, Ralph and John for 
their help and support.

Before the carts started rolling, the rules of the day and the 
competition were explained.. Everyone was anxious to 
start but the lure of a big win in the 50/50 kept the carts in 
place. We had 3 people share the fun of winning. Brian 
Pardoe was the big winner. His prize was $160. He 
immediately gave the money back. I actually try to 
discourage this because I don't want anyone feeling that 
they need to return their winnings. He did this very quietly 
and it was split between both associations. He is a new rep 
for Turf Equipment and this kind of choice bodes well for 
his future.

Once people got to the course their adventure began in 
earnest. This part of the state had been very dry for quite a 
while and I think I noticed a slight smile on Steve Craig's 
face when he said the course would be hard and fast and 
the greens would be firm. I soon realized the reason for his 
smile. He wasn't playing. He was going to be a roving 
ambassador. He got to meet most of the field and I don't 
think he heard one negative word. The course was 
wonderful.

As each group came off of the course they were smiling 
and looking for the scoresheets to post their scores, skins 
and the results of their match. The individual results 
seemed to be much less important than how each team did 
representing their association. For some unknown reason 
the GCSANJ won for the third year in a row. That means 
Paul Dotti will get to keep the trophy for another year. Paul 
wasn't going to be able to play because of a knee injury but 
he was scheduled to drive the 2 hours down for dinner and 
to return the trophy. As things turn out sometimes his plans 
changed. His son was injured on the school playground 
and Paul had to go to the emergency room. That meant the 
trophy stayed at Arcola and wasn't available for pictures 
but everyone understood. Next year however I think Lou 
will be bringing it to the site early.

Since NJ had more players the odds of them winning more 
prizes increased and that is what happened. Bill Murray 
and John Garger both shot 77 but Bill won on a match of

cards. The “Dean” of South Jersey, Bob Prickett, won low 
net honors with a 68. He edged out Clark Weld by one shot. 
Mitchell Products sponsored the long drive contests for the 
PAGCS. Those winners were Sumner Cross and John 
Gruneisen. Fisher & Son were sponsors for the GCSANJ 
players. Brian Minemier and Lou Bosco won their flights. 
Double “D” Turf, E-Z-GO Cart Services, Fisher & Son and 
Syngenta sponsored the closest to the pin contests. Taking 
these prizes were Jason Abner (3ft 6ins), Paul Brandon 
(10ft 7ins), Sumner Cross (11ft 2ins) and Brad Fox (3ft 
8ins) In the skins contest we had 11 different winners from 
both flights. There were no multiple winners. With one 
each were Jason Abner, John Alexander, Bill 
Cimochowski, Brad Fox, Joe Kinlin, Ian Kunesch, Nick 
Lubold, Steve Malikowski, Brian Minemier, Kevin 
Monaco and Bill Murray.

The official activities ended fairly early but nobody 
seemed to want to leave. Everyone wanted to congratulate 
Steve on the condition of the course and then they spent 
lots of time visiting. Lance Rogers filled in for Paul when 
it came time to take pictures. He joined PAGCS President 
Jay Parisien, Lance Ernst and Kevin Monaco for the 
trophy-less presentation. It still however is an important 
picture because these two gentlemen are the reason for this 
match continuing. Our sincerest thanks go out to them and 
everyone at Turf Equipment & Supply Company for their 
generosity and support. I hope this wonderful sponsorship 
never ends and maybe next year Kevin and Lance will play 
for the winning side....:-).

We also need to thank Steve Craig and everyone at 
Ballamor for being such wonderful hosts. We are welcome 
back to Ballamor and also to have a meeting at Scotland 
Run. If the success of this meeting is any indication I am 
sure those invitations will be accepted.

facebook



Family, Friends, and Strangers Rally for Ali
April 27, 2012

by Shaun Barry

If you have been receiving messages from the GCSANJ 
in 2012, you have seen the info about the Rally For Ali. 
This request for help came from Dave Pease. Dave has 

been a GCSANJ member for over 30 years. He has been 
president of our association and he has remained active on 
the local and national stage. He is a bigger than life 
character with an amazing amount of energy when he is 
motivated. Finding out that one of his 2 beautiful and 
talented daughters had cancer got him motivated. She 
needed help and Dave knew what he had to do. He was one 
of the original GCSANJ Foundation board members. He 
was part of its birthing process and he knew that this is 
where he needed to go for help.

Dave has a great relationship with Jim Cadott who is the 
secretary of the foundation and superintendent at Pebble 
Creek GC. Dave and Jim talked for hours (perhaps Jim 
listened for hours...I wasn't there but I do know 
Dave...LOL). The idea of a fundraising golf tournament at 
Pebble Creek seemed like a great idea. The owners of 
Pebble Creek, Ray and Roseann Longobardi and Ray Jr., 
have known Dave and have always respected him and 
appreciated his passion for living life to the fullest. They 
also know Amy, Daphne and Ali, and if Ali needed some 
help they wanted to do what they could do to help. A date 
for the fundraiser was picked and Dave was on his way. He 
formed a committee and he got GCSANJ and GCSANJ 
Foundation Vice-President, Lance Rogers, involved. Dave 
is good with a computer but Lance is better. Within hours 
he had created the rough draft for a brochure that could be 
used to promote the outing. It was great and with a few 
tweaks it was ready to go. Dave also reached out to Cece 
Peabody and with her guidance, Constant Contact and 
Dave were perfect together.

GCSANJ Foundation President Glenn Miller and board 
members Bill Murray and Fred Rapp became active 
members of the planning committee. Meetings were 
scheduled every two weeks and Dave supplied the agendas 
and the meeting location. Amy and Daphne and Alan 
Roberts were the other members of the committee. We 
started with a goal of $5,000. Times are tough and 
everyone has problems in their lives so this seemed like a 
reasonable number. Somewhere in the planning stage we 
decided on a Platinum level of sponsorship. That was 
$2,500 and while we didn't expect to have anyone reach 
that level we knew it wouldn't hurt to offer it. As it turned 
out we didn't get a Platinum Sponsor. -- we got 4 Platinum 
Sponsors. Rich LaBar called Cece hours after he heard 
about the event and what it was all about. Morris Golf 
wanted to be a Platinum Sponsor and they were also 
bringing a foursome. Mary Lou DesChamps was out of the 
office for a few days but once she heard about the cause,

Storr Tractor sent in $2,900 for a sponsorship and a team. 
The Saker Family wrote a personal check to get to Platinum 
and Tyler Otero and Trump National Colts Neck joined that 
group. We raised our goal to $15,000.

The one thing that I don't want to do is to try to list 
everyone because they didn't give to be recognized, and I 
would feel awful if I left someone out. I however do want 
to acknowledge our $1,000 Gold Lunch Sponsors and our 
$500 Silver Lunch Sponsors. At the Gold level was Dennis 
Shea, Bayer,The Eastern Shore Association of Golf Course 
Superintendents, Shop-Rite, Harbour Mechanical, 
Manasquan Elks Lodge 2834, The MET Team 
Championship and Fran Owsik (there will be more about 
Fran in another article). Reaching the Silver level were 
Adria Industrial Piping, John & Diane Hughes and The Val 
Skinner Foundation. There are some truly amazing stories 
with these donations, but I will thank them this way 
although there is no way we can adequately thank anyone 
who helped in any way. Your kindness and donations have 
made a difference.

Continued on page 10

Bayer



War At The Shore
A GOOD TIME

WAS HAD 
BY ALL!



2012
CALENDAR
Check calendar for updates and signup info. 

www.gcsanj.org

July 31 - Tuesday
Rutgers Turfgrass Research Field Day - 

Golf & Fine Turf**
Hort Farm II , New Brunswick NJ

August 1 - Wednesday
Rutgers Turfgrass Research Field Day - 
Lawn, Landscape, and Sports Turf ** 
Adelphia Farm , Freehold NJ

August 16 - Thursday
District III Golf Event
Toms River Country Club , Toms River NJ

September 19 - Wednesday
GCSANJ Championship
Canoe Brook Country Club, Summit NJ

October 11 - Thursday
GCSANJ Foundation Event

RTJ Invitational
Metedeconk National GC, Jackson NJ

December 4-6, 2012
37th Annual Green Expo**

Taj Mahal Casino Resort Hotel,
Atlantic City, NJ

** GCSANJ Members Register at Member 
Rate

SUPERS

Is your Assistant a 
MEMBER of the 

Golf Course Superintendents 
Association of New Jersey?

The benefits of membership not only 
include a quarterly issue of this award­
winning Greenerside magazine, but also

educational and networking 
opportunities at some of the best golf 

courses the state has to offer.

It is $75 well spent and will pay 
dividends on a practical and a 

professional level 
for you and for your club.

Please visit www.gcsanj.org to download 
an application or contact Cece Peabody 

at the GCSANJ office.

Seeton Turf

Warehouse, LLC 

Turf & Horticultural Professionals Source for Superior Products, Fungicides, Herbicides, Insecticides, Seed & Fertilisers

Pennsylvania & New Jersey Locations

Mount Laurel, NJ
25 Roland Avenue 

Mount Laurel, NJ 08054 
Phone: (856)273.5939

Fax: (856) 273.0998 
Golf Course Representatives: 

Brian Gjelsvik (973) 670.7139 
Brian Bontemps (845) 239.7959

Warminster, PA 
620 Louis Drive 

Warminster, PA 18974 
Phone: (215) 355.5655 

Fax: (215) 420.7387 
Golf Course Representatives: 

Michael Linkewich (267) 688.8900 
Steve Rudich (610) 349 9519

Egg Harbor, NJ 
1617 Mays Landing Road 

Egg Harbor Township, NJ 08234 
Phone: (609)653.6900 

Fax: (609) 926.4531 
Lance Seeton (609) 471.6797 
Golf Course Representative: 

Bill Cimochowski (609) 923.4045

http://www.gcsanj.org
http://www.gcsanj.org


Rally for Ali..continued from page 7
In addition to all of the sponsors, we quickly went past the 
limit we had set for the number of golfers. As names and 
teams came in, we took 24 players off the original list to 
allow room for others to play. We went to 116 and to 128 
and then to 144 and then we had 16 additional golfers 
playing at Hominy Hill. We stopped taking players 5 
weeks before the event and we ended up with 160 players 
one of which flew in from CA just for this event. We also 
had Jack Martin and Phil Scott drive-up from Florida to be 
part of the day. That tells you a lot about how people react 
to a great cause that they feel connected to and when they 
know they can really help someone.

Jim Cadott promised that this wasn't going to be their “first 
rodeo”. The club would be able to handle it and he was 
correct. Every time we asked for something they had it 
ready for us. They couldn't have been more helpful or 
professional. What a great experience.

The day started out sunny, cold and windy and stayed 
sunny, cold and windy. Our volunteers came from as far 
south as Florida and some weren't ready for the weather. 
We made many trips out to relieve these folks before they 
got too cold. They were watching the hole-in-one for a car 
contest and others were giving out gifts to anyone who 
tried to beat golf professional Lloyd Monroe. It was a fun 
contest but Lloyd was hard to beat. The putting contest was 
run by Karen and Ron Luepke and that also sparked lots of 
interest and many great putts. The 4 closest putts got these 
folks into a chipping contest. Larry Dodge, Brian 
Lescrinier, Chris Munger and Lance Rogers qualified but 
Larry Dodge won the beautiful basket of cheer.

The volunteers ran a Chinese Auction, a 50/50, and a Silent 
Auction before and after play. Combined with the contests 
on the course, these raised over $5,000. Part of that is 
because Chris Biringer donated back the $960 he won in 
the 50/50. The correct person's ticket was drawn this
time......but that is what great people do when they get the
chance to help.

Before we got to announce the winners of the golf prizes 
three people asked to say a few words. Dave Pease spoke 
for the family and he did a great job. He only spoke briefly 
but his words touched everyone there. Pat Mayer told us 
what “Just Us Girls” is all about and how they have been 
helping for years. Ann Noble has been heavily involved in 
the Val Skinner Foundation for years, and she came to 
speak about their mission but she also brought a group and 
then she wrote a personal check the day of the event 
because she was so touched by the sincerity and love she 
felt from everyone. Another one of so many amazing 
stories.

It was such an important cause, the golf results took a back­
seat which is hard to do at a golf tournament. We did have 
winners and they did win prizes and they should be 
mentioned. Courtney Kling won the women's long drive 
and Billy Hausman won the men's contest. Billy was 
joined by Newt Hausman, Buddy Hausman and Mike 
Bascom in the team event and they won the scramble with 
a score of 58. In second place was the threesome of Bill 
Baumert, Lenny Beaver and Larry Cunningham. They shot 
a 60. Bill Baumert also won the closest to the pin contest 
with a shot to 11 inches. No team playing at Hominy Hill 
won in the team event but Pete Blackwell's shot to 15ft 
5ins was closest to the pin and Lance Rogers had the 
longest drive.

The day ended too quickly for most of us because we didn't 
want all of the wonderful emotions ending. Hugs and kisses 
and smiles and tears were everywhere. We all knew that 
something good had happened at this event and we felt a 
certain joy looking at everyone who was there to help. 
There was also a certain sadness because we knew that a 
wonderful young woman was dealing with a disease that 
nobody should every have to deal with. We had done our 
part but her fight continues. I hope we have done enough, 
but if necessary we will do it all again until we get to the 
time and place that Dave spoke about. A time and a place 
when nobody ever has to wear a pink ribbon again because 
the scourge of cancer has been defeated.

At this time we are still receiving donations and payment so 
a final number isn't known but it should be over $25,000. 
Our initial goal would have been nice but this is 
astounding. In addition to this, Fran Owsik and Lakewood 
Country Club had their own Rally For Ali so the final 
number will grow. I know lots of long hours and hard work 
went into preparing for the event but it succeeded because 
of family, friends and strangers. Our thanks go to each one 
of you. You will be remembered.

SHARE YOUR NEWS! 
Send an email to Cece: 

execdirector@gcsanj.org. 
We want to hear what's 

new with you!



Rally For Ali

Words cannot capture 
the caring, love, and 
generosity of those 
who supported this 
event, Heartfelt 

thanks to everyone 
involved.



Fran Owsik is One Classy Class A Superintendent
May 3, 2012 by Shaun Barry

Many years ago Fran Owsik was forced to roll the 
dice and he had lost. He has worked long and 
hard at every job that he has ever had. He was 

starting a new job and was temporarily without insurance. 
What could go wrong? His boys were young and strong and 
he was too busy to get sick. The cost of insurance was 
prohibitive and in a few months he would have coverage at 
the new job. It sounded logical and it really was all that he 
could afford at the time. When his son blew his knee out, 
major surgery was required and it couldn't wait. Even 
though Fran never asked for assistance, the GCSANJ and 
the GCSANJ Foundation got involved and raised some 
money to help with the costs. It was a very successful 
fundraiser because the health of a child was involved and 
everyone who meets Fran likes Fran. The surgery went 
well and everyone was pleased to have helped.

Fast forward to 2012 and Dave 
Pease needs some help for his 
daughter who is also dealing with 
a serious health issue without 
insurance. He sends out a notice to 
family and friends but he also 
reaches out to the GCSANJ 
Foundation because he has seen 
that they are there to help in cases 
like this. You will read another 
article in this newsletter telling 
you in detail about the success of
the Rally For Ali at Pebble Creek. Fran was part of that 
success. He paid for 2 teams and he had Lakewood CC 
donate a round of golf for a foursome. That however wasn't 
enough. Fran decided to have a satellite Rally For Ali at 
Lakewood CC. He spoke to Dave and to the foundation and 
he was on his way and mostly on his own.

Everyone at Lakewood CC was marvelous. They could feel 
Fran's passion to make this work. Ted Misa is their 
manager and he whole heartedly supported having a 
fundraiser. We met at Lakewood CC because Fran wanted 
to make sure what he was going to do was going to be ok 
with the foundation. It was fine with us. With Bill Murray's 
help he got a state approved 50/50 and he personally made 
calls on local businesses and fraternal organizations. 
Donald Trump would have been impressed. On the day of 
the event there were sponsor signs everywhere and 80 
people showed up. Pink was the color of the day and it 
looked great. Fran even got his 95 year old father to ride 
around the course saying hello to everyone and thanking 
them for their support. They were great ambassadors for 
the event.

The day went beautifully and even though some of the golf 
was pretty bad (mostly mine) nobody cared at all. They 
were there to help a good cause and they succeeded. 
Everyone walked away with a gift and a smile and a 
memory that will last for a long time. The Pease family was 
there and they were overwhelmed with the love and good 
wishes. Just Us Girls took a few moments to explain their 
mission and how much they want to help others like they 
helped Ali.

The food was excellent and it was impossible to go away 
hungry. Fran alternated between being the master of 
ceremonies, a comedian and photographer. He was a busy 
man but this was his baby and he was making sure 
everything went well. It was a really great day.

Their committee decided to also help 2 people who are 
affiliated with the club and who are also dealing with this

disease. That is a great decision.

At our recent monthly meeting at 
Forest Hill Field Club, Fran asked to 
say a few words. Since the meeting 
was being cancelled after lunch due 
to bad weather, this became a great 
opportunity to address everyone. 
Fran told us that their event had 
raised over $9,000 and from that 
they were donating $5,000 to the 
foundation so we can give it to Ali. 
Pretty amazing results. It shows 
what one dedicated person can do

when they have a goal and a reason to reach that goal and 
what happens when others pitch-in and help in any way that 
they can.

Thanks go out to everyone at Lakewood CC . They made a 
great team. Fran also wanted to acknowledge the great 
support that he received from the local Lakewood 
community. Most of them aren't golfers and they don't 
know Fran but they recognized a great cause and they chose 
to help.

In closing, I ask everyone who reads this to please take 
away some great lessons. Fran can be your role model. He 
saw a need and he helped. He was busy with his daily life 
but he found a way to resolve every tournament issue as it 
arose. His actions should let you know that you aren't just 
the job that you do. You can always do more and every sad 
story can have a better ending if you answer the call to help.

On a personal note Fran, there aren't enough words of 
praise to let people know how I feel about you and your 
friendship and your generosity. You have created a legacy 
that others will remember and use when it becomes their 
time to help. Thanks for setting the bar so high.
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The Rutgers Plant Diagnostic Lab
The Plant Diagnostic Laboratory
provides accurate and timely diagnoses 
of plant problems.
Below is a sample of services performed:

Disease and Insect Pest Diagnosis 
Plant and Weed identification
Insect identification
Fungus and Mold Identification
Nematode Assays
Screening for Neotyphodium Endophytes
Fungicide Resistance Screening
Other Services Available by Contract

for more information please call us at 
732/932-9140 or visit the web for sample 
submission instructions and forms at:
www.rcre.rutgers.edu/plantdiagnosticlab.

The Rutgers Soil Testing Lab 

The Rutgers Soil Testing Laboratory performs 

chemical and mechanical analyses of soils.

The following services are routinely performed: 

Landscape

Level 1 Fertility Test: Nutrients, pH, recommendations  

Level 2 Problem Solver (soil/plant suitability test)

Level 3 Topsoil Evaluation

Greenhouse

Saturated [Organic] Media Extract Analysis: Nutrients, pH, 
electrical conductivity, inorganic nitrogen

Sport Turf

Level 1 Fertility Test: Nutrients, pH, recommendations 
Level 2 Complete Test: Nutrients, pH, estimated CEC &

Cation saturation, soluble salt level, organic matter* 

content, soil textural class
Level 3 Sand Root Zone Test

*Organic matter content would be determined by loss-on-ignition for 
golf course greens, as described by USGA guidelines.

For more information please Call us at 

732/932-9295, or visit us on the web at:

www.rcre.rutgers.edu/soiltestinglab.

www.rcre.rutgers.edu/services

NJ Agricultural Experiment 

Station Rutgers Cooperative 

Research & Extension 

The State University of New Jersey

RUTGERS 
COOK COLLEGE

http://www.rcre.ruteers.edu/services
www.rcre.rutgers.edu/plantdiagnosticlab
www.rcre.rutgers.edu/soiltestinglab


We Will All Miss Jim McNally - The Man, Mentor, 
Father, and Friend by Wayne Remo

In 1983 I wrote a farewell to my father and best friend James (Jiggs) Remo, and now almost 30 years later, I 
have lost my next best friend Jim McNally. Jim lost his battle with cancer at the age of 72. His last real words 
to me were that he was not upset but rather tired of not being able to do all the things he enjoyed and that it 

was his time. He now gets to play golf once again with my father and some of his friends that have passed 
before him like Chet Hewey, Ernie Rizzio, Roy Bossholt, Billy Kaputi, and Dave Mahoney.

Jim's first priority was always his children Scott and Dawn. He said to me years ago it was a parent's 
responsibility to see to it that they received a college education. That he did as Dawn graduated from Seton Hall 

and Scott followed in his father's footsteps graduating from 
Delaware Valley College. Both are very successful and Jim was 
eager to speak of how proud he was of both of them.

Jim graduated from Don Bosco High School and received his 
degree in Agronomy from Delaware Valley College. It was Jim's 
influence that helped not only me but my son Brian to graduate 
from there as well.

His life in the turf field began at Passaic County Country Club, 
followed by Greenbrook Country Club and Manasquan River 
Country Club. From there he managed the Rockefeller Estate 
called Green Rock in Tarrytown NY. His last golf course was 
Rock Spring Club and finished his career managing the Estates 
at Pierson's Lakes. As if this was not enough he founded Quality 
Irrigation and installed or repaired hundreds if not thousands of 
irrigation systems. In his spare time (hah) he loved to work on his 
home and 5 acre property in Ringwood, New Jersey. Believe it or 
not he was still doing that just weeks before his death.

Jim also was very involved with the GCSANJ as Secretary, 
Treasurer, and Voting Delegate to the GSSAA. He received the 
Distinguished Service Award in 2006. Jim and I attended more 
than 25 GCSAA Conferences together. Of course Jim attended

many before our acquaintance and many after I retired from the Golf Course Industry. I actually hated going to 
the trade show floor with him as he knew so many people it would take days to see the whole thing. He was 
my golf partner in countless tournaments and shared memories I will never forget. You will have to meet me at 
some bar like Jim and I did with Joe Flaherty for hours and hours just to come close to all the stories about Jim.

Some of Jim's best friends were Red Dickinson, Jim Pelrine, Marty Futyma, Glenn Miller, Joe Kennedy, John 
O'Keefe, Maurice Cruz, Jim Neal, and of course Wayne Remo.

Rest in Peace my friend, say hello to my dad, and choose a course up there to play where the fairways are wide 
to the right. I loved being your friend and I will miss you.

Wayne (Moss) Remo



The Rutgers Turfgrass Classic Keeps Setting the 
Standard May 7, 2012 by Shaun Barry

Most of you are quite familiar with the records and 
streaks in all different sports. Joe DiMaggio and 
Byron Nelson immediately come to mind. Both 

of those records probably will never be broken. You can 
also include America's dominance in The America's Cup. 
There are many other great non-sport accomplishments and 
I think the Rutgers Turfgrass Classic can be added to that 
list. There have been 17 editions of this annual fundraiser 
and each one has gotten better. There are many reasons for 
this success but it starts with Dr. Bruce Clarke, Dr. Bill 
Meyer and Dr .Jim Murphy. These gentlemen are the 
“soul” of the Rutgers turfgrass program and they are why 
people keep coming back every year. Without them my 
guess is that we would be using one golf course with 100 
people attending. In case you missed the event this year, 
we once again used all 54 holes at Fiddler's Elbow and we 
had 368 golfers. No that is not a typo and it is not an 
attempt to inflate numbers. That is what the club billed us 
for and they don't make mistakes when it comes to billing. 
We have had a year when 336 people paid to play but 324 
was the highest actual number of people that have ever 
showed-up. This year's number came as a shock to me. 
That is almost a 14% increase. Other than gas prices 
nothing goes up 14%. It was such a jump that the club had 
to scramble to find additional carts. They hurriedly 
borrowed some from 3 neighboring courses because I made 
a mistake. I thought they would have many extra carts but 
not so. My apologies go out to Doug Graubard who is our 
Fiddler's contact and event organizer. As usual I started 
sending him the list of players on the weekend and he 
immediately saw the number of golfers and he reacted and 
was able to get the carts we needed. I have learned a lesson 
Doug and will not do that to you again. That old adage 
about making assumptions was true once again.

I recognize the importance of the good doctors getting 368 
golfers to our event but there are so many others who make 
the day go so smoothly. At the top of the list is Cece 
Peabody and her wonderful staff. It takes days and days of 
work to process the entries and to prepare the working lists 
needed for registration. In addition to that she creates the 
brochure, sends out notices, contacts neighboring states to 
get credits for the education part of the day and brings 
everything needed for our silent auction. The list could go 
on. Her hard work and skills are on display for all to see. 
In addition to Cece, NJTA president Matt Sweatlock and 
NJTA Foundation president Keith Kubik were helping at 
every stage of planning. Co-chairman, Darrell Marcinek 
was deeply involved in running a major celebrity 
tournament at his course that occurred on the same day as 
our event. That kept Darrell away from joining us on the

7th but his strong involvement leading up to the event was 
one of the key reasons for our success. We also could not 
have done it without everyone on our committee and the 
dedicated volunteers who find the time to help with 
registration. Many thanks to each one of you for your 
efforts.

Golfers started arriving at 8:00 am and that continued right 
up to when the carts started moving. We also had some 
arrive after the carts were gone but that wasn't an issue and 
they were driven out to join their group. Some were late 
because of plane delays and others because of traffic but 
everyone was welcome whenever they arrived. The late 
arrivals missed the great breakfast but they soon found 
freshly cooked burgers, hot dogs and chicken breasts 
waiting for them on the course. Play moved very nicely 
even with the additional players. I guess that means we can 
add more players next year !!

The weather was predicted to be fine without a chance of a 
shower. We did get a few drops near the end of the day but 
it had no effect on anyone's game. What did help some 
teams was the contribution made by our on course 
professors. Bill, Bruce and Jim were each stationed by a tee 
or a green on a different course. This gave them the 
opportunity to meet everyone playing their course. It is 
often a case of old friends meeting but for some it is the 
highlight of their day to meet a turfgrass legend. Jim helped 
on tee shots and Bruce and Bill worked their magic around 
the greens. Bill wasn't able to swing a club because of an 
injury but he will be back on the tee next year.

As soon as play was completed everyone headed back to 
the clubhouse to turn in their potential winning scorecard 
and to join in the buzz on the patio. We repeated last year's 
choice of the extended cocktail reception over a sit down 
dinner buffet and it was a hit once again. I think everyone 
got a chance to try some of Fiddler's gourmet pizzas along 
with a vast selection of seafood, carving stations and hors 
d’oeuvres. The patio was so busy many folks just moved 
out onto the grass and under the tree. Next year we will 
need to get tables and umbrellas set up to avoid the 
congestion caused by the larger field. With so many people 
standing in front of the silent auction tables it actually kept 
the bidding down. That is a shame because Darrell and Rick 
Krok spent lots of time securing the items on the auction 
and Tracy Wadhams, Angela Adamchak and Cece Peabody 
worked hard at giving out bid numbers to potential bidders 
while gathering credit card info so paying for winning bids 
would happen easily once the auction closed.

Continued on page 16



Rutgers Turfgrass Classic...continued from page 15

Everyone moved inside to hear from Bruce and Bill but 
they also got the opportunity to hear from Dean Robert 
Goodman and interim president of Rutgers, Richard 
Edwards. Their remarks were brief but you could see how 
pleased they were to be at this event and to have the 
opportunity to extoll the virtues of Rutgers and to 
acknowledge the respect that they have for their world- 
class turfgrass program and its dedicated and talented 
leaders and amazing supporters.

Bruce Clarke knows the value of keeping remarks to a 
minimum but he always wants to say thank you to everyone 
and especially the Premier, Eagle, and Birdie Sponsors. 
Those names will be listed below but he singled out Mary 
Lou DesChamps and Dr Mike Agnew. Because of their 
efforts Storr Tractor and Syngenta have been at the Premier 
level for all 17 years. Each one of these companies has 
given $127,500 to the Classic. That effort should always be 
acknowledged. Their shining example is one reason why 
we had 3 new Premiers this year for a total of 12. DuPont 
and Lebanon Turf moved up and they were joined by Grass 
Roots.

Some other changes occurred at the manager and head supt 
positions. Tom Hurley replaced a retired Dave McGhee 
and Matt Willigan took over from Tom Breiner. Mark 
Loos, Steve Saxe and Gary Shupper are the superintendents 
at each course and they did a great job getting the courses 
ready for us. When I say us I am including 101 A, SM and 
C members along with 110 golfers from companies that are 
strictly golf focused and university people from turfgrass 
programs and the USGA. There were also many people 
from seed companies, lawn care companies, tree 
companies, landscapers and cemeteries but the majority of 
the attendees work in or for the golf industry. It is truly a 
diverse group and could easily grow another 10% next year.

Before I get into the winners I need to list our major 
sponsors. I would like to list every sponsor because they are 
very important but that would be too long of a list for this 
article. Thanks to each one of you for your great support.

On the golf course there were many teams that really played 
well. In a scramble it usually comes down to the team that 
makes the putts and looking at the scores that must have 
been the case again. There however is one competition here 
that asks everyone to play their own ball and the best gross 
score on each hole is the team's score for that hole. When 
all 18 gross scores are added that gives these teams their 
team score. It is only open to one team from each Premier 
Sponsor and only if they choose to enter. They have to play 
on the Forest Course and their only prize is getting the 
sponsor's name added to the Rutgers Cup. This year we 
had 5 teams entered which is about average. Last year's 
winner was the Lee Kozsey led Syngenta team. You also 
have to have at least one player from the company be part 
of that team. They played well again and shot a fine 70. 
Normally that might win but the team from Grass Roots 
came in with a terrific 68. I wonder if Ken and Keith 
moved up to the Premier level because they knew they had 
enough good players to try and win the cup (just kidding 
guys but it might be something that I would have done). 
Ryan Batz is from Grass Roots and he was joined by 
Grover Alexander, Tony Hooks and Dan Wilbur. Nice 
going fellows. Your trophy will be on display at Hort Farm 
waiting for you to try and defend in 2013.

PREMIER SPONSORS
BASF- Bayer- Cleary Chemical- DuPont- Grass Roots- 

John Deere Golf Finch Services Inc./ John Deere 
Landscape- Lebanon Turf- Mountain View Seeds-

ProSeeds/ Alliance Seeds- Storr Tractor Co. & Toro- 
Syngenta - The Scotts Co.

EAGLE SPONSORS
Landmark Turf & Native Seed/ Seeton Turf- 

Paige Electric- Pick Seed/ Seed Research

BIRDIE SPONSORS
GCSANJ/ GCSANJ Foundation- NJTA/ NJTA 

Foundation- Pennington Seed- Quali-Pro- 
Rutgers University, Center for Turfgrass Science



Rutgers Turfgrass Classic...continued from page 16

Here are the winners from each course:

Forest Course:
1st: Scott Hall, Josh Kopera, Travis Pauley, Chris Walick- 60 
2nd: Rob Alonzi, Ed Brockner, Glen Dube, Dave Dudones- 62 
(MC)
3rd: Steve Craig, Brad Fox, Gordon Kaufman, Joe Kinlin- 62 
(MC)
Meadow Course:
1st: Andrew Adams, Bill Finnegan, Jim Grosso, Carlos Hinrichs- 
57
2nd: Darin Bevard, Adam Moeller, Jim Skorulski, Stan Zontek- 
60
3rd: Jason Abner, John Fowler, Mike Kuflik, Scott Parker- 64 
(MC)
River Course:
1st: Matt Anasiewicz, Gill Goodrich, Don Rossi- 59 
2nd: Russ Nicholson, Brad Park, Tom Taylor, Eric Weibel- 61 
3rd: Jesse Bulaga, Michael Golden, Bryan Higgins, Terry Peters- 
62
Closest to the Pin winners:
Darin Bevard (5ft 6ins), Jason Criss (3ft 8ins), Mike Donahue 
(6ft 10ins), Rob Nolek (13ft 4ins), Vinny Sasso (1ft) and Rich 
Steel (1ft 9ins)
Long Drive Winners:
Janice Bara, Dave Giordano, Ron Gorniak and Josh Johnson

(Note: It has been reported that Dave will not be cashing in his 
gift certificate. He is going to hang it on the wall to prove to 
people that he really did win a long drive contest. I will have to 
stop at his office and see if this is really true. If so I might suggest 
locking it in a safe because that Kevin Driscoll fellow is looking 
at new clubs and this could be used to lower his cost....LOL)

After the winners were announced we took a moment to 
remember Dick Caton who was the first Executive Director 
of the NJTA. We also acknowledged the extra donation 
made by Mountain View Seeds. In addition to being a 
Premier Sponsor they also asked to sponsor dinner. This not 
only pushed their 2012 sponsorship to $11,500 but it also 
went towards Bill Meyer's total in the friendly competition 
between Bill and Bruce. This actually seemed to thrust Bill 
into the lead but after using what must be some “fuzzy” 
math it was declared a tie. Neither Bill nor Bruce like to 
lose at anything so there actually must have been some 
accounting that needed to be adjusted. In spite of this 
outcome they are already deciding what needs to be done to 
become an outright winner in 2013. Make plans to return 
to see what happens with them but mainly so you can once 
again be part of the largest turfgrass research fundraiser in 
the world. I don't know where we are exactly with this 
year's total but it could very easily add more than $120,000 
to the $1.1 plus million raised from the first 16 years.

Let’s keep that streak going and we will set a record that 
also may never be broken.

Save the Date! 
Monday, May 6, 2013

This Is an event 
NOT to miss!

Congratulations 
Jim Cross!

Second Place 
Winner of the 
Super 50/50
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Plant Food Company’s Contact & Systemic Nutrition 
...Foliar, Crown and Root

#60 Rutgers Program 
High Performing Greens Program from 2011 Trials

Over 30 different Nutrients, Micro Nutrients, Secondary Nutrients , Carbon and non plant 
food ingredients found in 7 products WOW

2011 Anthracnose Program # 32 Rate per
1,000 sq. ft.

Gallons 
per Acre

16-2-7, 25% SRN with Micros & VAM 6 oz 2.0 Gal
impulse 4-0-0, 74% Amino Acid & SA 6 oz 2.0 Gal
FloThruTM Plus 3 oz 1.0 Gal
Phosphite 30, 0-0-27 3 oz 1.0 Gal
AdamsEarth Biostimulant 3 oz 1.0 Gal
Manganese 5% Glucoheptonate Chelate 3 oz 11.0 Gal
pHusion Organic Acid 6 oz 2.0 Gal
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Apply every 7-10 days as a single tank mix

What these Products do
16-2-7,25% SRN

 5 Types of Nitrogen
2.73% Ammoniacal N acidification of Soil & immediate plant availability
1.75% Nitrate Nitrogen. Why? For foliar uptake.

7.7% Urea Nitrogen. For proper photosynthesis
4% Slowly available water soluble Nitrogen.

For consistent growth and a carbon food source for microbial activity.

Triazone slow release nitrogen delays the drying of the liquid and improves foliar 
uptake of all nutrients

 Phosphate 2% (P2O5)
Supplies phosphate to the plant when Phosphate is deficient or tied up in the soil.

The Liquid Fertilizer Experts

www.plantfoodco.com
Rutger2011

wwM.plantfoodco.com


Wayne's John O'Keefe travels to nation's Capitol, 
meets with members of Congress, advocates for golf 
industry Press Release, April 24, 2012

John O'Keefe, Director of Golf Course Management, 
Preakness Hills Country Club traveled to Washington, 
D.C., April 16-18 with nine peer members of the Golf 
Course Superintendents Association of America 
(GCSAA) Government Relations Committee to meet 
with members of Congress as part of National Golf 
Day.

The goal of the visits with federal lawmakers was to 
promote the true face of golf, one that better reflects 
the economic, human and environmental benefits of 
the industry across the nation.

The committee discussed a variety of issues with 
members of Congress and their staff affecting the golf 
industry including Clean Water Act (CWA) National 
Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) 
pesticide general permits, the H-2B visa program, as 
well as golf's exclusion in recent years from federal 
relief and stimulus measures being considered by 
Congress.

“Our group's participation in National Golf Day was 
integral to sharing the positive message about golf on 
a widespread basis,” GCSAA Board of Director and 
Government Relations Committee Chairman John J. 
O'Keefe, CGCS, said. “This important event allows 
our federally elected officials the opportunity to 
understand the golf industry's concerns. It was truly 
an honor to work with the leaders of golf's allied 
organizations to speak up as a unified voice to ensure 
lawmakers have an accurate perception of the golf 
industry.”

The Capitol Hill visits coincided with those of WE ARE 
GOLF, a coalition led by five of the golf industry's 
leading associations and supported by other small 
businesses. Founded by GCSAA, the National Golf 
Course Owners Association, the World Golf 
Foundation, The PGA of America, and the Club 
Managers Association of America, WE ARE GOLF is 
a broad-based coalition that seeks to maximize the 
industry's synergy and reduce redundancy. Its 
growing membership includes participation from 
association members, multi-course owners, 
manufacturers and golf facilities.

Beyond better demonstrating golf's profound 
economic clout, WE ARE GOLF illustrates the 
industry's environmental sustainability initiatives, its 
health and wellness benefits and its unparalleled 
charitable giving. First and foremost, the goal of WE 
ARE GOLF is to get members of Congress to 
understand golf's contributions to communities 
across the country when they're developing and 
advancing important legislation - just as all small 
businesses want. WE ARE GOLF will work to share 
information, case studies and articles with media, 
elected officials, regulators and other key constituents 
so they are better informed on issues of concern.

"I was pleased by the quality of conversations we 
had," said GCSAA CEO Rhett Evans. "We did not 
come with a hand out for special favors. We came 
united as one, asking only for a level playing field with 
other industries and small businesses. That message 
resonated with the congressmen and women. Those 
who were already supporters of golf were surprised 
by the diversity and size of the industry. They vowed 
to help us in our efforts and share the information. But 
even more impressive was the reaction by those who 
were not golfers. They thanked us for coming to tell 
our story and offered feedback on how we could be 
successful in accomplishing our goals."

GCSAA is a leading golf organization and has as its 
focus golf course management. Since 1926, GCSAA 
has been the top professional association for the men 
and women who manage golf courses in the United 
States and worldwide. From its headquarters in 
Lawrence, Kan., the association provides education, 
information and representation to more than 19,000 
members in more than 72 countries. GCSAA's 
mission is to serve its members, advance their 
profession and enhance the enjoyment, growth and 
vitality of the game of golf. Visit GCSAA at 
www.gcsaa.org. The Environmental Institute for Golf 
is the philanthropic organization of the Golf Course 
Superintendents Association of America, and has as 
its mission to foster sustainability through research, 
awareness, education, programs and scholarships for 
the benefit of golf course management professionals, 
golf facilities and the game. Visit www.eifg.org.

http://www.gcsaa.org
http://www.eifg.org


L to R:
Glenn Miller, Bob Duncan,
Bill Murray, and Dave Pease...
Celebrating Bob's retirement.

Bob was a superintendent in

the Monmouth County Park

System and will be missed.

Jersey Soil Blending

P.O. Box 525 
Nutley, NJ 07110

Phone: (973) 320-2730

Fax: (973) 667-6599

visit us at njsoil.com

RALPH McGILLAN

Excavating Contractor

Specializing in Lakes & Ponds

Over 40 years experience building new ponds, 
enlarging & redesigning existing ponds.

Can get all DEP permits 
609-655-2281

www.RalphMcGillanExcavating.com 
24 Conover Road, Millstone Twp, NJ 08535

AG Enterprises

STAFF UNIFORMS 
STAFF SHIRTS/ PANTS

Fleece Lined jackets/ Sweat Shirts/ T-shirts/ Shorts/ 
Hats  Visors/ Rain Suits/ Rubber Boots/ Logo Ball Washer 

Towels embroidered or screened logo
Rick Gordon

201-488-1276, fax: 201-489-5839 
Email: merrick160@aol.com www.agenterprisesonline.com 

160 Overlook avenue, Hackensack, NJ 07601

Wm.Stothoff
 COMPANY, INC.

Wells & Pumps 
Since 1885

Celebrating Our 127th Year

Wells & Pumps

Installation • Service • Repair

Municipal. Industrial, Irrigation, Residential, 
Turbine, Submersible, Booster, Lift Pumps, 

Complete Water Supply Systems,
Water Softening & Conditioning

Our goal is to provide the best and most reliable 
well and pump solutions from the industries 

premier manufacturers.

Contact Us At:
908-782-2717

www.wmstothoffco.com 
110 River Rd. • Flemington, NJ 08822

Double 'D’ Turf, LLC

Dennis DeSanctis, Sr.

Turfgrass Aeration Drill & Fill 
JRM Tines Galaxy Tires 

86 Bergen Mills Road • Monroe Township, NJ 08831 
732.241.7378 dennisdturf@aol.com

http://www.RalphMcGillanExcavaling.com
www.agenterprisesonline.com
www.wmstothoffco.com


17TH ANNUAL RUTGERS TURFGRASS RESEARCH 
GOLF CLASSIC AT FIDDLER'S ELBOW CC 

A FABULOUS DAY OF GOLF AND FUN...



GCSANJ Board of Directors 2012
Back Row (L to R): Bill Murray, Frank Tichenor, Rolf Strobel, Brad Simpkins, Paul Dotti
Front Row (L to R): Les Carpenter, Lance Rogers, Cece Peabody, Kevin Doyle (GCSAA NE Director), Wendell Beakley, 
Russell Harris. Missing: Gary Arlio, John Alexander, Shaun Barry (taking pic), Jim Cadott, Jeff Staeger

Pavelec brothers golf course construction

Pond Construction
Bridge Work

Wall
s Renovation

s New Construction 
Irrigatio

n Asphalt Paths & Lots 
Paving Stones

973-667-1643 www.pavelecbrothers.com

www.pavelecbrothers.com


Bad Weather Thwarts Forest Hill Field Club Again
by Shaun Barry

I usually don't write about a cancelled meeting because 
there isn't much to write about. When it happens two 
years in a row that puts a different slant on the event and 

when the superintendent and the club are willing to try it 
again the following year it becomes newsworthy. That is 
what has happened to our monthly meeting at Forest Hill 
Field Club.

The 2011 meeting date arrived and the meeting had been 
cancelled a few days before because the flooding on the 
course was so bad Frank Tichenor knew it wasn't going to 
recover in time. Our 2012 date appeared to be right on- 
track for a great event. Frank and his staff had worked hard 
to prepare the course for normal member play and that was 
going to be more than enough for us. Normal meant that 4- 
putt greens would be commonplace for us. Unfortunately a 
narrow band of rain kept moving over the course and when 
things looked promising a new cell would pop up and move 
in off of the ocean. Eighty plus players showed up and they 
got to listen to Kevin Doyle talk about his role working for 
the GCSAA and for us. This was followed by a vote on the 
by-law change and then we were treated to a terrific lunch.

During lunch Frank had to make the very difficult but correct 
decision. The course was saturated and if we went out to 
play, the course would be damaged. For some groups that

might have caused a problem but everyone who was there 
saw the lightning, heard the thunder and listened to the 
regular downpours. There was not one word of dissent. 
People were disappointed but lunch was extended and 
great discussions were had by all.

Before we finished lunch and headed back to work or 
home, Fran Owsik used the time to make a check 
presentation to the GCSANJ Foundation. He had raised 
$5,000 for the Rally For Ali by hosting a tournament at 
Lakewood CC on May 3, 2012. I am sure many people 
knew nothing about this but everyone was really impressed 
by his dedication and generosity.

Frank Tichenor was one of the last folks to leave because 
he was busy saying good bye to everyone. He immediately 
told me that this was it. Two attempts was enough and I 
understood. Two days later Frank let me know that he 
would be willing to try again in 2013. He is proud of his 
course and he wants everybody to see what he has done. 
With that request we are looking for a date and hopefully 
soon we will have another chance to play this gem.

Thanks again Frank to you and everyone at the club for 
giving it one more chance.

See pictures on page 32.

Intrinsic

"Bring the Heat, Mother Nature."

Insignia SC
intrinsic brand fungicide

“I used to shrivel at the thought of disease or a dry spell. But Insignia, SC Intrinsic brand 
fungicide changed that. With disease control and research proven plant health benefits that 
give me a better root system, I can handle stresses liked drought and moisture events, extreme 
temperatures, and aerification- better than ever.”

Intrinsic brand fungicides don’t just fight disease. They give turf the resilience to endure stress. 
Find out more by contacting Ted Huhn at theodore.huhn@basf.com, 443-206-1095 or Dave Schell 
at david.schell@basf.com , 410-800-8762 BASF

The Chemical Company

Always read and follow label directions 2012 BASF Corporation. All rights reserved.
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BY LAWS CHANGES 
APPROVED 5/24/12 

What this means:
There are currently 2 District Directors in each of the 
4 Districts who are represented on the Board of 
Directors, elected by voting members in that District.

The By Laws were changed so that there will be 1 
District Director from each of the 4 districts elected by 
the voting members in the District. The remaining 4 
Directors will be called At Large Directors and will be 
voted on by the entire membership not by a specific 
district.

If a vacancy occurs in the District Director position, 
the Executive Board will appoint one of the At Large 
Directors who is geographically closest to the District.

These By Laws changes should promote involvement 
on the Board of Directors by interested members 
when there may be no open positions in their District.

Oceangro

5-5-0

Organic Granular Fertilizer 
With 2% Calcium & 2% Iron

low dust 
economical 
low burn potential 
now offered in blends

Produced by The Ocean County Utilities Authority 
732-269-4500 ex 8331 www.ocua.com

WWW.GRIturf.com

grass roots

Focused on Service, Technical

Support and Quality 

Products Since 1978

Golf Division: 973-252-6634 
Lawn & Sports Turf: 973-252-5455

DOWNES TREE SERVICE, INC.

WOODCLIFF LAKE, HAWTHORNE 
New JERSEY

We are a full service tree company specializing in Golf Course 
enhancement. Our expertise ranges from plant health care, tree removal and 

pruning to tub-grinding, roll-off container service and mulch installation.

Since inception In 1983, Downes has focused on the care and maintenance 
of commercial and residential properties.

1-800-TREESERVICE

FAX 973-238-0222

INFO@DOWNESTREESERVICE.COM

http://www.ocua.com
http://WWW.BBiturf.com


On Thursday, October 11, 2012

"Support Turfgrass Research!"

"Support your Profession"

"It's Good for the Game"

24th Annual RTJ Invitational at 

Metedeconk National Golf Club



18 Hole Club vs. Club 
Competition

Get together a foursome from your club 
today and be ready for a spectacular day 
of golf. Go to our website for entry form
and submit today or contact GCSANJ 
Foundation at 866-427-2651 for more 
details. 

Entry fee ~ $1,600 (Foursome)

Affiliates yon can participate as well!

Bring a team and/or choose a sponsorship 

opportunity and be an asset to this game.

sponsorship opportunities 1) Putting green- $500 2) Silver tee- $1,000 3) 
Platinum- $1,500 4) Affiliate team- $2,000 Go 

to our website for entry form and submit today or contact GCSANJ 
Foundation at 866-427-2651 for more details.



2012 Rutgers Turfgrass Research 
Field Days - Save the Date!

Mark your calendars for this year's event - Golf and Fine Turf on July 31 
and Lawn, Landscape & Sports Fields on August 1, 2012. .

If you are looking for information on product effectiveness, BMPs for disease and fertilizer 
management, or the latest cool season varieties for the Northeast, you will find it here.

If you need pesticide credits, we have them for you whether you need New Jersey credits 
or you are coming from surrounding states such as New York or Delaware.

We will also have a Silent Auction set up near the registration area. So please take a few minutes 
to visit and look over the items, perhaps there is something you need or want there.

All proceeds go to the New Jersey Turfgrass Foundation, 
which serves to help the Rutgers University Turfgrass program.

Use Registration form in this issue, or one mailed to you, 
or on the website: www.njturfgrass.org

MITCHELL PRODUCTS

Specializing in Sand, Stone, and Soils 

Dry & Damp Topdress Sands 

Complete Line of Bunker Sands 

Green Divot Mix

Manufactured Topsoil 
Cart Path Stone (Red & Gray) 
Drainage Stone

Rich Organic Divot Mixes
Root Zone Mixes
AllGro - Sphagnum - Compost

Complete line: Root zone, tee and divot mixes, dry sands, drainage stone

MITCHELL PRODUCTS Millville, NJ 08332 Phone: 856.327.2005 Fax: 856.327.6881

http://www.njturfgrass.org


ON THE GREEN, "ALMOST" 
DOESN'T CUT IT.

Jacobsen Eclipse 322: the industry's only 
100% hydraulic-free riding greens mower.

When we say no hydraulics, we meEclipse 322 provides greener operationsan it. The Jacobsen  and lessmaintenance to lower operating costs by up to 86%

Determine your course savings using our cost 
calculator at www.Eclipse322.com—be sure to ask
your local Jacobsen dealer about our full line of mowers.

GCSAA 

GOLD PARTNER Jacobsen A Textron Company

Venture 
Your One Tractor Solution

NOT YOUR
AVERAGE
MOWER.

Can your mower do all this?
Rated up to 30° slope 
operation with duals

One Tractor. Over 30 Professional Grade Attachments. www.ventrac.com

Wilfred MacDonald, Inc. 
Turf Equipment Specialists

Lawn and Golf 
supply co. inc.

http://www.ventrac.com
www.Eclipse322.com


Daconil Action Fungicide,
A New Era in Turfgrass Management
The power of the active ingredient contained in Daconil fungicide combined 
with a revolutionary Turf Protein Booster results in longer, more efficient, and 
broader spectrum turfgrass disease control.

- Boosts turfgrass natural defense proteins (PR proteins)
- Enhances overall plant health
-Increases tolerance to environmental stresses, like drought
- Suppresses activity of fungi, bacteria, viruses, and abiotic diseases

To learn more about Daconil Action, visit DaconilAction.com or contact:
Dennis DeSanctis, Jr 
732-580-5514 

Lee Kozsey
215-796-0409

Daconil Action 

Fungicide

Syngenta.

2012 Syngenta. Important: Always read and follow label instructions before buying or using this product. The instructions contain important conditions of 
sale, including limitations of remedy and warranty. Daconil Action is not currently registered for use in all states. Please check with your state or local 
extension service before buying or using this product. Daconil, Daconil Action, the Purpose icon and the Syngenta logo are trademarks of a Syngenta 
Group Company. Syngenta Customer Center: 1-800-SYNGENT(A) (796-4368). 

DaconilAction.com


Heron Glen Golf Course Achieves River-Friendly Certification
RINGOES, NJ: Hunterdon County's golf course, Heron Glen, has received certification as a River-Friendly Golf 
Course from the New Jersey Water Supply Authority (NJWSA). Through the River-Friendly Program, NJWSA 
works with golf courses, businesses, and schools that are taking steps to help improve surface water quality. 
Heron Glen Golf Course, located in the Neshanic River Watershed, which flows to the Raritan River, took 
specific actions to improve water quality, including the enhancement of vegetated buffers along streams and 
ponds, the establishment and expansion of reduced mow areas that help to infiltrate rain water into the ground 
and require less irrigation water, the development of a water conservation plan, and the installation of a 
bioswale to treat water from their maintenance area and wash pad. These actions are important steps to 
protecting the quantity and quality of drinking water supplies and enhancing wildlife habitat. Other actions 
focused on educating visitors to the course about Heron Glen's actions and actions they can take at home. 
“The River-Friendly program has been a great addition to the environmental stewardship Heron Glen employs. 
Projects like the bioswale and habitat restoration have had a positive impact. We look forward to maintaining 
the River-Friendly Certification and our partnership with NJWSA,
and are proud to be the first Hunterdon County golf course to be 
certified through this program”, said Heron Glen Superintendent 
Jason Pierce.

The New Jersey Water Supply Authority is a state owned utility 
that operates the Spruce Run, Round Valley, and Manasquan 
Reservoirs and the Delaware & Raritan Canal, which provide 
drinking water for over 1.5 million New Jersey residents. The 
Authority's Watershed Protection Programs Division administers 
the River-Friendly Programs to protect the quality of the regions' 
drinking water supply. For more information on the River-Friendly 
Programs and other projects in the Raritan River Basin, visit 
www.raritanbasin.org.

The Fredco Group 

Landscaping Contracting & Golf Course Construction

Contact - Dennis DeSanctis Sr. - 732-241-7378 
Turf Aeration Specialist

Drainage 

Site Work 

Top Dressing 

Turf Aeration 

Laser 

GradingCustom Stone Work 

Golf Course Renovation 

New Course ConstructionDeep Tine Aeration 

973.777.3044 Office 973.777.3066 Fax

East Coast

SOD & SEED

596 Pointers Auburn Road • Pilesgrove, NJ 08098 
www.eastcoastsod.com

BENTGRASS SOD

Greens Height Tee/Fairway Height

FESCUE

Fine Blue/Fine Tall

BLUEGRASS

Regular Short-Cut

INSTALLATION AVAILABLECall Kevin Driscoll 609-760-4099 cell 856-769-9555 office

http://www.raritanbasin.org
http://www.eastcoastsod.com


Forest Hill FC

DON'T
GAMBLE
With Your Club

Course quality rules, and Quali-Pro offers 
insecticides for surface and subsurface 
insects, providing long-lasting insect 
control all summer long.

Contact Phil O'Brien for more information. 
ph: 856-252-4725

email: philo@quali-pro.com, or visit www.quali-pro.com

Quali-Pro Quality Turf 

& Ornamental Products

www.quali-pro.com


MAXIMUS
by DryJect

The revolutionary new contracted service for
Deep Aeration and Instant Fill

The "green sand"
is dyed to show
the material injected by 
the 
incredible 
MAXIMUS Deep-Aeration
, Instant-Fill Technology,

At the 8" level, take a look at 
the bottom of the hole. That 
"green sand" is just part of the 
sand column injected by 
MAXIMUS!

9"to11"
DEEP

Now you can aerate and fill

9" to 11" deep
without lost or discounted rounds

Even better, the MAXIMUS 
Deep-Aeration, Instant-Fill Service is only

1/2 the cost
of alternative technologies

About 1 hour per green. 
Inject about 2.5 tons of 
sand per hour.
Minimal surface disruption

No lost or discounted rounds 
Allows you to change your 
root zone anytime at low cost 

Closer 5" x 6" spacing

After MAXIMUS treatment After Drill and Fill

Contact
Chris des Garennes: 215-432-4253
Peter Van Drumpt: 732 -610-0777
Mike Zellner:  484-357-9197
Dennis Granahan: 732 -644-1203

MaximusAeration.com

MaximusAeration.com


New Jersey Chapter

GCSAA 2012 Patron Directory
A.G. ENTERPRISES
Staff Uniforms 
Rick Gordon
Ph: 201-488-1276 • Fx: 201-489-5830
Merrick160@aol.com
www.agenterprisesonline.com

ATLANTIC IRRIGATION 
SPECIALTIES, INC.
Irrigation Supplies and Services 
Fred Rapp
Rain Bird and All Related Items 
Farmingdale, Wayne, Berlin 
Ph: 973-332-2585 • Fx: 973-556-1596 
frapp@atlanticirrigation.com

BARTLETT TREE EXPERTS
Tree Care
Wayne S. Dubin
Tree Pruning, Insect & Disease
Diagnostics
98 Ford Road, Suite 3E 
Denville, NJ 07834 
Ph: 973-983-7511 • Fx: 973-983-9699 
wdubin@bartlett.com

BASF TURF & ORNAMENTAL
Plant Health Products 
David Schell (North NJ);
Ted Huhn (South NJ)
Fungicides, Herbicides, Insecticides 
Ph: 410-800-8762 • Fx: 410-420-0247 
david.schell@basf.com 
theodore.huhn@basf.com

BAYER
Plant Health Care Products 
Jeffrey Weld
Fungicides, Herbicides, Insecticides
91 Schofield Road
West Milford, NJ 07480
Ph: 914- 419-9384 • Fx: 877-492-1897
jeff.weld@bayer.com

BLACK LAGOON 
Pond Management
Chris Borek
Aquatic Pesticide Applications/
Floating Fountains/Aerators
PO Box 9031
Hamilton, NJ 08650
Ph: 609-815-1654 • Fx: 609-585-0525
chrisborek@blacklagoon.us
www.blacklagoon.us

BLUE RIDGE PEAT FARMS
Soil Mixtures and Sand 
Gene Evans 
Topdressing Divot Mix 
Topdressing Sand & Bunker 
133 Peat Moss Road 
White Haven, PA 18661 
Ph: 570-443-9596 • Fx: 570-443-9590 
evansbarb@msn.com

DAVISSON GOLF, INC.
Sand, Granular & Liquid Fertilizer 
Distributor, Nitrozyme, Mikro-Pak 
Tom Tuttle, Jeff Lacour 
Ph: 1-800-613-6888 • Fx: 410-590-2135 
tdavisson@biobasics.biz

DOUBLE ‘D' TURF, LLC
Drill & Fill, Turf Aeration 
Dennis DeSanctis, Sr.
Drill & Fill, JRM Turf Aeration,
Galaxy Tires
86 Bergen Mills Road
Monroe Twp, NJ 08831
Ph: 732-241-7378 • Fx: 732-446-0708
dennisdturf@aol.com

DOWNES TREE SERVICE, INC.
Tree Care
Kevin Downes
All Phases of Tree Work
65 Royal Ave, Hawthorne NJ 07506
Ph: 973-238-9800 • Fx: 973-238-0222
info@downestreeservice.com

DRYJECT, INC.
Aeration / Drainage
Peter van Drumpt
DryJect Aeration Service
307 Lincoln Avenue
Hatboro, PA 19040
Ph: 215-444-0310 Fx: 215-444-0310
dryjectoffice@comcast.net

DUPONT
Turf Protection Products - Basic
Manufacturer
Karen Hartman
Turf Protection Products
PO Box 99
Westover, MD 21871
Ph: 410-202-6848 • Fx: 866-511-5484
karen.hartman@usa.dupont.com

EAST COAST SOD & SEED
Sod & Seed 
Kevin Driscoll
Bentgrass, Fescue, Bluegrass Sod 
596 Pointers Auburn Rd 
Pilesgrove, NJ 08098 
Ph: 609-760-4099 • Fx: 609-561-5384 
KDriscoll@eastcoastsod.com

E TURF EQUIPMENT LLC
Pre-owned Turf Equipment 
Steve Kopach
Brokered, Consignment, Purchasing 
561 West Shore Trail 
Sparta, NJ 07871
Ph: 973-768-8793- Fx: 973-689-9092
steve@eturfequipment.com
www.eturfequipment.com

FERTL-SOIL TURF SUPPLY, INC.
Golf Course Supplies
Martin Futyma, Michael Brown
Accessories, Soil Mixes, Fertilizers,
Pesticides for golf courses
514 Martin Place
Scotch Plains NJ 07076
Ph: 908-322-6132 Fx: 908-322-6332
Fertl-soil@hotmail.com

F. M. BROWN'S SONS, INC.
Seed Company
Marie Pompei
Seed and Seeding Supplies
PO Box 2116
Sinking Spring, PA 19608
Ph: 800-345-3344 • Fx: 610-898-0187
mariepompei@fmbrown.com

GRASS ROOTS, INC.
Golf Course Maintenance Supplies 
Ken Kubik: (973) 418-7035 
Keith Kubik: (973) 418-7034 
Jay McKenna: (973) 418-7036 
Ryan Burbridge: (973) 418-7038 
Joe Kennedy. (973) 445-8139 
Office: (973) 252-6634

JAMES BARRETT ASSOCIATES LLC
Jim Barrett
Irrigation Design, Consulting, & GPS 
PO Box 155,
Roseland NJ 07068
Ph: 973-364-9701 • Fx: 973-364-9702
jba.irr@comcast.net

LA CORTE EQUIPMENT - 
JOHN DEERE GOLF
Premier John Deere Golf Distributor
in the Northeast
Gale Stenquist, Jeff Sutphen
522 Edwards Avenue
Calverton, NY 11933
Ph: 800-560-3373 x 4 • Fx: 631-591-3447
golf@lacortequipment.com
www.lacorteequipment.com

LEBANON TURF
Manufacturer of Turf and Ornamental
Products
John Hunt
Fertilizer, Grass Seed, Bio-Nutrition,
Control Products
PO Box 25
Canastota NY 13032
Ph: 315-263-1974
jhunt@lebanonturf.com

METRO TURF SPECIALISTS
Golf Course Maintenance Supplies 
Dave Conrad - 914-490-3698 
Ernie Steinhofer - 914-760-6112 
Ph: 203-748-GOLF (4653)
Fx: 203-743-0458 
www.metroturfspecialists.com

MONTCO/SURFSIDE
Surfside Wetting Agent 
Liquid and Pellets 
ZAP! Defoamer 
Bob Oechsle
SURFSIDE - Liquid & Pellets 
Ph: 215-836-4992; 800-401-0411 
Fx: 215-836-2418

MORRIS GOLF
Golf Course Construction &
Renovation
Mike Morris
Renovation, Restoration, & New
Construction
10 Rip Rap Road
Bernardsville, NJ 07924
Ph: 908-766-7746; Fx: 908-766-7747
mmorris@morrisgolf.com
www.morrisgolf.com

NATIONAL SEED COMPANY
Wholesale Seed
Ken Griepentrog • Barry Van Sant 
Seed & Seeding Supplies 
18-B Jules Lane 
New Brunswick NJ 08901 
Ph: 732-247-3100 • Fx: 732-247-3514

PLANT FOOD COMPANY
“The Liquid Fertilizer Experts”
Dick Neufeld (973) 945-6318 
Brad Simpkins (609) 709-2150 
Tom Weinert (914) 262-0111 
Biostimulants & Other Products for 
Premium Turfgrass 
www.plantfoodco.com 
Ph: (800) 562-1291 
PFC@plantfoodco.com

QUALI-PRO
Turf & Ornamental Chemicals 
Phil O’Brien
Herbicides, Fungicides, Insecticides, 
PGR's for Golf Course Turf 
130 S. Davis Avenue 
Audubon NJ 08106 
Ph: 856-252-4725 
PhilO@manainc.com

RALPH McGILLAN EXCAVATING LLC
Lakes & Ponds 
Ralph or Peter
Ph: 609-655-2281 • Fx: 732-792-0616
Peter@RalphMcGillan.com
www.ralphmcgillanexcavating.com

STORR TRACTOR COMPANY
Commercial Toro Turf & Irrigation 
Equipment
Blair Quin, Steve Bradley, Rick Krok
3191 Highway 22
Branchburg NJ 08876
Ph: 908-722-9830 • Fx: 908-722-9847
kindyk@storrtractor.com

SYNGENTA
Manufacturer
Dennis DeSanctis, Jr. & Lee Kozsey 
Plant Protectants
Dennis DeSanctis, Jr. 732-580-5514 
Lee Kozsey 215-796-0409 
dennis.desanctis@syngenta.com 
lee.kozsey@syngenta.com 
PO Box 7182
Monroe Township, NJ 08831

TURF TRADE
Distributor 
Alan Phillips
Fertilizer Seed, Chemical Supplies 
517 Franklinville Road 
Mullica Hill NJ 08062 
Ph: 856-478-6704 
Fx: 856-478-0842 
aphillips@theturftrade.com

WILFRED MacDONALD, INC.
Turf Equipment
Glenn Gallion • Bernie White • Bill Luthin 
19 Central Blvd 
South Hackensack, NJ 07606 
Ph: 888-831-0891 • Fx: 201-931-1730 
sales@wilfredmacdonald.com

Greenerside 
Advertisers 
and Patrons 

appreciate your 
support. 

Contact them 
directly

for your needs... 
and tell them 
you saw them 

in the
Greenerside!

http://www.agenterprisesonline.com
http://www.blacklagoon.us
http://www.eturfequipment.com
http://www.lacorteequipment.com
http://www.metroturfspecialists.com
http://www.morrisgolf.com
http://www.plantfoodco.com
http://www.ralphmcgillanexcavating.com


2012 RUTGERS TURFGRASS RESEARCH FIELD DAYS
REGISTRATION FORM 
Mail • Fax • Click • Call

MAIL Check (Payable to ‘NJTA’) to: 25 US Hwy 46 W, Wayne NJ 07470 
FAX this form with Credit Card Info or Purchase Order # to: (973) 812-6529 
CALL if Questions: (973) 812-6467 • CLICK to register: www.njturfgrass.org

NJTA Use Only: 
Date Received:

P

R

O

G

R

A

M

Tuesday, July 31, 2012
Golf and Fine Turf Day

Hort Farm II, 102 Ryders Lane, North Brunswick, NJ 
** No entry to Farm until 7:00 a.m.**

7:30 AM Registration Open

8:00 - 8:30 AM Optional 
Early Bird

CORE Session (Limit 80) 
SILENT AUCTION Opens

9:00 AM Tours Begin
1:00 PM Tours End

1:00 - 2:00 PM Lunch & SILENT AUCTION Ends

2:00 PM Field Day Ends

NEW!
2:00 - 3:00 PM

Optional

Limit 80

Basic Training for Professional 
Fertilizer Applicator Certification 
Exam - Limit to first 80 signups

Wednesday, August 1, 2012 
Lawn, Landscape & Sports Field Day 
SFMANJ Trade Show & Equipment Demos

Adelphia Research Farm • 594 Halls Mill Road, Freehold, NJ 
**Vendors can arrive at 6:30 a.m.**

7:30 AM Visit
Vendors Registration & SFMANJ Trade Show Open

Tours & Equipment Demos Begin 9:00 AM SILENT AUCTION Opens
1:00 PM Tours & Demos End
1:00 - 2:00 PM Lunch & SILENT AUCTION Ends
2:00 - 2:30 PM Optional CORE Session (outside at lunch area)

2:30 PM Field Day Ends

Tuesday; No Fee to ONLY attend Certification Training • BOTH DAYS: Pesticide Recertification and GCSAA Education Credits Offered

F
E
E
S

REGISTRATION Each Day (Tuesday or Wednesday) • 2012 NJTA MEMBERSHIP (Join/Rejoin Today & Pay Member Rate)

SILENT AUCTION - BOTH DAYS - BE HIGH BIDDER & WIN BIG!
** To qualify for “MEMBER” rate, you must be a current member of association(s) listed or join with this form: New Jersey Turfgrass Assn (NJTA), Sports Field Mgrs Assn of NJ 
(SFMANJ), Golf Course Superintendents Assn of NJ (GCSANJ), NJ Landscape Contractors Assn (NJLCA), Cultivated Sod Growers Assn of NJ (CSGANJ), NJ Nursery Landscape 
Assn (NJNLA). Membership is subject to verification. Check Which Association(s) You Belong to BELOW:

NJTA SFMANJ GCSANJ NJLCA CSGANJ NJNLA
WRITE FEES ON APPROPRIATE LINES: TUESDAY WEDNESDAY

** MEMBER Before 7/13/12_____________ x $ 40 Each Day
** MEMBER OnSite or After 7/13/12 x $ 55 Each Day
NON-MEMBER Before 7/13/12____________ x $ 55 Each Day
NON-MEMBER OnSite or After 7/13/12 x $ 70 Each Day
2012 NJTA Membership - Individual x $ 80 Each

2012 NJTA Membership - Business x $275 (1 - 4 Names)

NEW! No Fee if ONLY attending 2 PM Training Ses­
sion. OR - Included in Registration fee but you 
must check YES box - Limited to 80 attendees.

NO FEE □YES (Only 80 Spots Available) N/A (Not Applicable)

TOTAL DUE

R
E
G
I
S
T
R
A
T
I
O
N

ATTENDEE REGISTRATION INFORMATION Register ONLINE at www.njturfgrass.org

* Use This Form for no more than 4 Attendees. • PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY • FIELD DAYS will be held Rain or Shine. No refunds.
Today's Date:

First/Last Name/s: (1) (2)

(3) (4)

Company:

Address:

City: State: Zip:
Phone: Fax:

**E-mail for Confirmation:
** We need your email to send confirmation and directions, plus any updates about this and future events. Thanks very much.

Payment: Total Amount Enclosed: $ *All registration fees are non-refundable.

Check# Credit Card: □ Visa □ Mastercard □ American Express Purchase Order #

Account Number

Exp. Date (MM/YY): Security Code:

Name on Account:

Billing Address: Billing Zip Code:

Authorized Signature:

Purchase Orders must 
be signed by NJTA. 
Send PO or Voucher

with registration form.

http://www.njturfgrass.org
http://www.njturfgrass.org


More precise. More efficient. More versatile.
Three out of three ain’t bad.
Introducing the Toro Multi Pro  5800.
It’s the first sprayer designed to improve the health of your course 

and your bottom line. The Toro Multi Pro 5800 delivers the kind 

of accuracy, ease of use, time savings, and enhanced value you 

simply can’t find anywhere else.

A quantum leap in sprayer technology.
We optimized everything on the Multi Pro 5800, from the pump 

to the nozzles. With the industry’s first 6-diaphragm pump, the 

Multi Pro 5800 achieves higher spray rates 

and more aggressive agitation for better 

blending of chemicals, so you don’t have 

to worry about over or under applying, 

or chemical residue left in the tank. Our new

Air-Induction Spray Nozzles produce more uniform droplets for 

better spray accuracy, lower drift and more even coverage.

Perfect spraying conditions.
We wanted to make spraying a breeze, so we took the breeze 

out of the picture. We engineered a 

Covered Boom Shroud that works 

with our new nozzles to achieve the

highest rating for drift reduction in windy conditions.

Then we created an 

Ultra Sonic Boom

leveling kit that 

utilizes a new,

state-of-the-art sensor system and quick responding boom lift 

cylinders to maintain perfect height. And if that’s not enough, 

we offer a wide range of accessories designed to boost your 

productivity and make your job easier.

The best in class. In any class.
Before we designed the Multi Pro 5800, we asked 

customers what they wanted in a sprayer. We kept 

it working until we satisfied all their specifications.

So whether you’re looking for more uniform and 

accurate spray coverage, improved agitation, 

superior system response, or easy-to-use controls and 

timesaving features, the Toro Multi Pro 5800 is the

one sprayer that has it all, and does it all.

The right choice.
Experience the future of sprayer technology today. To arrange 

for a demo of the new Toro Multi Pro 5800, call 800-803-8676 

or visit toro.com/multipro for more information.
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STC
Storr Tractor Company

Storr Tractor Company
Branchburg, NJ 
908-722-9830 storrtractor.com

TORO Count on It.

toro.com/multipro
storrtractor.com
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